

Sussex County Clerk's Office 973-579-0900, ext. 1500

Angela Rosa

973-579-0900, ext. 1501

INSTRUCTIONS TO MUNICIPAL CLERK: Please provide this sheet to each person who submits a petition for municipal office and/or for Party County Committee. It tells the candidate how to ensure that his or her name will be pronounced correctly on the Primary Election audio ballot.

DEAR PRIMARY ELECTION CANDIDATE:

Immediately after you submit your Primary Election Petition to your municipal clerk, please call the Sussex County Clerk's Office at 973-579-0900, ext. 1501 with the pronunciation of your name, as it will appear on the Primary Election ballot. A pronunciation of your name is required for the election's "audio ballot" (which is used by visually impaired voters). If no one is available to take your call, please explain the reason for your call and leave a clear pronunciation of your name on the voice-mail. If you fail to provide a pronunciation of your name, the clerk's election staff will provide the audio programmer with a "best guess" as to how your name is pronounced.

Best wishes to you in your bid for candidacy this year,

Sussex County Clerk Jeff Parrott Deputy Clerk Angela Rosa



Sussex County Clerk's Office 83 Spring Street, Suite 304 Newton, NJ 07860 Sussex County Clerk's Office

973-579-0900, ext. 1500

Angela Rosa

973-579-0900, ext. 1501

INSTRUCTIONS TO MUNICIPAL CLERK: Please provide this sheet to each person who submits a petition for municipal office and/or for Party County Committee. It tells the candidate how to ensure that his or her name will be pronounced correctly on the Primary Election audio ballot.

DEAR PRIMARY ELECTION CANDIDATE:

Immediately after you submit your Primary Election Petition to your municipal clerk, please call the Sussex County Clerk's Office at 973-579-0900, ext. 1501 with the pronunciation of your name, as it will appear on the Primary Election ballot. A pronunciation of your name is required for the election's "audio ballot" (which is used by visually impaired voters). If no one is available to take your call, please explain the reason for your call and leave a clear pronunciation of your name on the voice-mail. If you fail to provide a pronunciation of your name, the clerk's election staff will provide the audio programmer with a "best guess" as to how your name is pronounced.

Best wishes to you in your bid for candidacy this year,

Sussex County Clerk Jeff Parrott Deputy Clerk Angela Rosa